
Dear Pastor,  
 

We have some important and exciting news to share with you and your pastoral staff! 

We appreciate all that you do in sharing the gospel, leading your congregation and building the 

Kingdom. We certainly share the mission of training up the next generation for Christ. It is with 

this in mind that our school was established to be an extension of the Christian home and church 

and to fulfill God’s command to teach His Word “diligently unto our children.” By God’s grace, 

we have been achieving our mission for 57 years by teaching solid academics rooted in a Biblical 

worldview.  

We believe strongly that the health of the local church is critical to the success of our communities. 

We want to be better at helping our local pastors access a Christian Education for their students. 

We are excited to announce that God has blessed Mansfield Christian School, and we are now in 

a position to help offset some of the tuition costs for the pastors in our area.  

Mansfield Christian is pleased to introduce an automatic, 50% tuition discount for all 

children of licensed pastors employed full-time in a pastoral role by a local church.*  

Local pastors are an integral and valuable part of the culture at MCS. Our families attend local 

churches every week and we are training our students to make church a lifelong spiritual discipline 

that is essential to their faith and walk with the Lord. We work closely and cooperatively with 

pastors as partners in ministry. Your church, your leadership, and your family matter to us.  

The cost of providing an excellent Christian Education is expensive, but we pray this move is a 

step toward accessibility for our local pastors who in tandem with Christian school leaders, work 

diligently every day to advance the Gospel through training, instructing, discipling, and teaching.  

By authorization of the school board, this discount is effective immediately for the 2018-2019 

school year. We pray that if you or another full-time pastor on your staff has school-age children, 

you will consider Mansfield Christian School.  

*Please see the enclosed application for further details. This information is also available on the 

school’s website at www.mcsflames.org. 

Sincerely, 

                                                                          
 

Dr. Cy J. Smith, Ed. D.        

Superintendent 


